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The Secretary

Public works Committee

Tas Parliament

 

I wish to make a couple of points regarding the new Bridgewater Bridge.

1.      it is imperative rail access from Bridgewater ( eastern shore) to Hobart ( western
shore)  be maintained. This is because the Brighton Municipality is likely to grow
significantly in the next fifty years or so and will need a mix of public transport options.
2.       It is important that the new bridge does not significantly interfere with three
heritage locations on the western shore, namely:

1)      the convict causeway
2)      The barracks building.
3)      The black snake inn

 

thank you

Greg Cure

310 Bathurst Street

 West Hobart
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